
FORT AVE.

BRIDGE PROJECT

From I-95 From Inner Harbor

please note that the bridge on Fort Avenue above the CSX rail line just west of 

Lowman Street will be closed in order to replace the bridge. Traffic is being detoured 

to other nearby streets to ensure efficient and safe travel. Drivers are encouraged to 

take McComas Street to Andre Street as the preferred detour route.

Please use these Alternate Routes to get to Fort McHenry:

Heading to Fort McHenry?

For additional information Contact

Fort McHenry Visitor Information Office at: 410.962.4290
Or Visit www.fortavenuebridge.com

{A Baltimore City Department of Transportation Project}
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Please, Plan ahead

ATTENTION BUS DRIVERS


